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MAYOR ADAMS STATEMENT ON “OUR CITY, OUR VOTE” LEGISLATION 

 

“I believe that New Yorkers should have a say in their government, which is why I have and will 

continue to support this important legislation. While I initially had some concerns about one 

aspect of the bill, I had a productive dialogue with my colleagues in government that put those 

concerns at ease. I believe allowing the legislation to be enacted is by far the best choice, and 

look forward to bringing millions more into the democratic process.” 
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